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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception:  Joshua-Gideon Styles 

Year 1:    Richard Drodz 

Year 2:    Olive Darcy & Athena Sadafi 

Year 3:    Declan Bunn 

Year 4:    Alice Bending 

Year 5:    Sirhenk Yasar 

Year 6:    Rupert Collings 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/
coming-events  
 
Weds 20th Oct—Macmillan Coffee 
Morning 8:40-9:30 . Open to all families 

Thursday 21st Oct—Quiz Night at The 
Ship 

Friday 22nd Oct—Loud Shirt Day, 

                                  Last day of Term 1 

November 

Monday 1st Nov  INSET Day, school 
closed 

Tuesday 2nd Nov  Y5 Swimming starts 

Tuesday 9th Nov  3.30-6pm  

                            Parent Consultations 

Thursday 11th Nov 3.30—6pm  

                            Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 23rd Nov                                         
NHS Nasal flu vaccinations, all year 
groups.  

December Saturday 11th:  Christmas 
Fair 

This Week 

Next week is school space week! Keep an eye 
out on WEDUC to see the exciting activities the 
children will be doing!  

Reception: Inspired by the artist Andy 

Goldsworthy, Reception have been 
marking patterns and shapes on the 
ground using chalk. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2: Year 2 enjoyed an afternoon at Eastbourne Library on 
Tuesday.  The children enjoyed learning about the different books in 
the library, had time to read and enjoy new stories and listened to a 
story to end our session.  Eastbourne Library are also going to donate 
some books to our school library, which we are very grateful for. Thank 
you to our parent volunteers for your help! 

Year 5: On Wednesday, 6 of the Year 5s 
went to a wood workshop organised by 
Mr Fisher. They had an amazing time and 
showed huge concentration and 
perseverance. They were taught and 
supported by a group of volunteers 
known as 'The Shedders from the 
Langney Shed". Thank you so much to the 
volunteers and Mr Fisher for your 
kindness, patience and woodwork 
knowledge!   

 

Last Friday we had staff training 
on our new orienteering 
installation. This will be another 
element to our outdoor learning. 
We can’t wait to start sharing 
this with the children. their help 
on this trip too.  
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